
Lamp Proposals - taking into account survey results 
 
The results of the survey have been looked through and the main points have been compiled. 
 
Requests have been made for the following lights, which were proposed to be switched off, to be 
kept: 
 

Light number Location No of requests 

22 Junction A36, Pipehouse Lane 17 

Station road (6A, 7) Station road 14 

36 War Memorial 12 

37 Midway along the Tyning 10 

23 By House 1, Upper Pipehouse 6 

33 Opposite Methodist Church - Sharpstone House 6 

29 Glen Cottage, Rosemary Lane 5 

39 Outside the Shambles, High Street 3 

15 Freshford Lane between School and Hall 3 

34 Outside House 6 - 32 The Glebe 2 

35 Outside House 2 - 7 The Glebe 2 

11 On The Old Grey House (Howardholme) 2 

2 100 yards from Inn at Freshford 2 

21 Pipehouse Lane - Outside Littlemead 1 

31 Sharpstone - Abbotsleigh Entrance 1 

3 Opposite The Inn 1 

  
There were three requests for light 32 to be removed (all from people who live by it). 
 
There were 15 requests from residents who think we are turning off too few lights. 
 
It’s suggested that the following lights are reinstated- 22 - 23 - 33 - 36 - 37 - 6A and 7. These all had 
six votes or more.  
 
Consideration could be given to taking out light 32, this had three votes to remove from 
residents who are directly affected by this light being so close to their homes, and light 33 is now 
being reinstated which is close to this light.  
 
Please see additional map showing the revised proposals for which street lamps will be left on.  
 
There were also a number of responses suggesting shortening the time that the lights were on. 
Instead of reducing the time the lights are on, we could achieve an energy saving by following BANES 



residential dimming regime, which is as follows (although their lights stay on between midnight and 
05:30 whereas lights in Freshford switch off): 
 

Light output                       100% between dusk and 22.00 
Reducing to                        50% between 22:00 and 23:00 
Then down to                    10% between 23:00 and midnight 
Back on at                           50% between 05:30 and 07:00 
And then back to              100% between 07:00 and dawn 

 

Some Freshford lights have shading fitted to them to protect houses nearby. It’s proposed that full 
shading is fitted to all the lights to reduce light pollution, as in the picture below. 

 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Richard Tibbles 
February 2023 


